
- - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _

p " ""% p~. 3 0 M N r 8 Me
f, k UNITED STATES

~

y D r> < g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
f ATOMIC SAFETY AND LICENSING BOARD PANEL r-

7. -[6 .. / wassincros. o. c. 20sss @t

.....
NRQ PUBLIC DOCUMEM n00M .

October 27, 1978
*>

'

TN
- -

[[ OCT3m878 h5Mr. Samuel J. Chilk
Secretary of the Commission *;'J *'O N
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission % 5w 6
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ca
SUBJECT: PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

(Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Plant,
Units 1 and 2) Docket Nos. 50-275 and 50-323

Dear Mr. Chilk:
'

We appreciate your invi,tation of October 20, 1978,
to submit comments on the ihatter of cross-examination of
consultants to the ACRS at licensing proceedings. We

: are pleased that the Commission will consider this matter
on a generic basis since we agree that it is a top-level
policy question and an individual licensing board may or
may not be aware of all considerations. Our plea is that
this matter be decided as soon as possible.

[ Sincerely,
!

' ' ,f ffp .of / st-:: < :Vg

Elizabeth S. Bowers, Chairmanu

Diablo Canyon Atomic Safety
I and Licensing' Board -
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